
 

 

          23th March 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Easter Revision Sessions  
 

We confidently expect GCSE exams will take place this year.  As part of our commitment to support 
students in their examination preparations following such disruption to their learning some departments 
are providing revision sessions during Easter.  
 

Monday 11th April Tuesday 12th April Wednesday 13th April Thursday 14th April 

Maths 09:30 – 12:30 
 

Art 12:30 – 15:30 
 

Sport 12:30 – 15:30 

English 10:00 – 12:00 
 

Computing 12:30 – 14:30 

Physics 10:00 – 14:00 
 

 

Chemistry 10:00 – 14:00 
 

 

 

Tuesday 19th April Wednesday 20th April Thursday 21st April 

Catering 09:30 – 12:30 
 

Construction 13:00 – 15:30 
 

H&S Care 10:00 – 14:00 
 

Art 12:30 – 15:30 

Psychology 10:00 – 14:00 
 

 

History 09:00 – 13:00 
 

H&S Care 10:00 – 14:00 
 

Art 12:30 – 15:30 

 

We would like your support to encourage students to attend these sessions which will help them towards 
achieving their target grades.  The revision sessions will be with a subject specialist teacher who has 
planned the session to deliver topics students’ needs to improve on and it will be extremely beneficial.  To 
sign up for these sessions please scan the QR code and select the subjects your child studies and wishes to 
attend by Monday 4th April so that we can organise refreshments. 

                                                                                                                     
      Assistant Headteacher 


